
From: Birkebeiner Nordic Ski Club secretary@birkebeiner.org.au
Subject: Cancellations, Postponements & other News

Date: 11 August 2021 at 11:30 pm
To: Paul L'Huillier paullhuillier@bigpond.com

News Bulletin — 12 August 2021
Mid Season Dinner Postponed

The Mid-Season Dinner scheduled for this Friday 13th August has been
postponed to a date post-winter. It will most likely be held in conjunction with
the 25th Anniversary of the opening of the clubhouse at a local venue.
 

Ski de Femme Cancelled
 

The Ski de Femme scheduled to be held on Saturday 14th August has been
cancelled.

Clubhouse

COVID-19 Protocols — The clubhouse is accessible. COVID-19 protocols are
in place including the Service Vic QR Code. A new door lock has been added
and there is a new code that has been communicated to members in a previous
email. Please read all documentation in the Clubhouse in regards to this.

Numbers permitted in the clubhouse — the 1 member per 4 square metres
applies so the maximum number allowed is 20 members.

Note 

COVID-19 Testing
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The new table of restrictions notes "it is strongly recommended that anyone
travelling to an Alpine resort has a negative COVID-19 test in the 72 hours prior
to entering the resort".

Resort Entry
Resort Entry Permits are to be purchased before coming up and Season Permit
Holders must register their trip before leaving home.

AUSXC Junior Cup Races & Australian Open Championships 

In Victoria, the AUSXC Junior Cup at Falls Creek will comprise both the
 Freestyle Sprint Time Trial and the Classic Distance races on Saturday 21st
August. On Sunday August 22,  the Rocky Valley Rush is scheduled. Juniors
(and any seniors) can choose to race in it as well. These junior events are
effectively a replacement for both the cancelled Victorian Junior
Championships and the lost opportunity to compete in the AUS Juniors.

SAXC would also like to inform you that the FIS / AUS Open Championship
event postponed from July 31 / August 1st has been rescheduled
for September 4/5 at Falls Creek, with the same Classic Sprint and Freestyle
5/10km events originally on the FIS calendar.

For race entry, please register at <www.alpinetiming.com.au> when
registration is advertised there.

2021 On-Snow Hoppet Cancelled
 

Insurmountable diYculties re safety and distancing requirements, plus the
possibility of further lockdowns have meant that the 30th on-snow Hoppet has
been cancelled. Instead, another Virtual Hoppet will be held with the possibility
of an open track in Hoppet Week.

For details on the Virtual Hoppet please visit <www.hoppet.com.au>
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Tawonga Primary School Ski Program
 



For a full report on the Australian Championships held at Perisher Valley last
weekend visit the AUSXC website <https://ausxc.com/2021/08/10/wright-
bellingham-win-aus-open/>

Nick Blackwell - Interview
 

Read Nick's interview with Casey Wright [HERE]
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Read Nick's interview with Casey Wright [HERE]
The interview also appeared in Ken Bell's 'This Week...' publication.

Ella Jackson - Interview
 

Read Ella's interview with Casey Wright [HERE]
The interview also appeared in Ken Bell's 'This Week...' publication.
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